
Government of Ireland 
International Education Scholarships 

2017-2018
Dublin Institute of Technology is delighted to announce that it will host two PhD 
students from Brazil funded by Ireland’s Higher Education Authority through the 
Government of Ireland International Education Scholarships programme. 

Candidates should be registered for a PhD programme at an approved University 
or equivalent in Brazil and applicants must have the support of supervisors from 
their home institution and DIT. Scholarships will be awarded to 2 PhD students 
to study on a PhD programme at DIT for one year in any of the following fields:

Environment, Energy and Health

Information, Communications and Media Technologies

New Materials and Devices

Society, Culture and Enterprise

Successful candidates will be awarded €10,000 towards visa, travel and 
living expenses.  Project costs and medical insurance will be provided by DIT. 

For application forms, please contact the DIT Graduate Research 
School at Mary.McNamara@dit.ie. 

Closing date for applications is October 2nd 2017 and applcants must be 
available to start on or before December 1st 2017.




